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To Whom This May Concern:

This letter is to introduce Moshe Avila, who has worked for our agency in the
capacity of Mashgiach- Kosher Food Supervisor for many years.

He has been reliable and trustworthy in the course of his supervision d}lties, When
given instructions, he can be depended on to do an exemplary job. He 1s

scrupulous, meticulous. and reliable.

[ personally recommend him and he will be an asset in any kosher supervisory
capacity.

If you require additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Rabbi Binyomin Lisbon
CFO
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